e
From: Chris Walker <cwalker@auincyma. gov=
Date: Tue. Dec 15, 2015 at 5:47 PM

Subject: City of Quincy Salaries

To: bthompsonbosi@gmail. com

Cc: todd wallack@alobe. com

Ben,

Attached are the records you requested in writing from the City Clerk. Apologies for the delay. The Clerk's Office forwarded
your request to an incorrect department with no instructions, so that department mistakenly assumed it was an FYl. The
follow-up phone call today got it to the right place, i.e., me. It's 3 separate files — one for School Department, one for City and
for Quincy College, which is a municipal department. It's broken out by name, title, department, regular pay, overtime and
gross.

Best,

Chris Walker

Director of Policy and Information

Office of Mayor Thomas P. Koch



